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Date:           March 11, 2020
 
From:          John Barnes, President, Exelon Power
 
To:               All Exelon Power Employees
 
Subject:      Power Coronavirus (COVID-19) Guidance
 
Earlier today, you heard about new travel and meeting restrictions across Exelon in response to the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). Restrictions are in effect immediately and through April 30 or longer. 

For Power, all air travel is prohibited. Large in-person business meetings are also strongly discouraged. Where possible use remote meeting tools, including phone, videoconference or Skype.

For additional information and more resources, visit Exelon’s new Coronavirus Information Site at exeloncorp.com/coronavirus. The site is updated daily, and is available on both desktop and mobile. 
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